Barcelona 24 lMarech 1962

Mr. W.B. Heidt, Jr.
Commander, USN

Director USNRCP

Office of Naval Research
Branch Office

London

Dear Sir,

According to the contents of your letter of the 20 February
(your ref. 120:WBH:smy 3920/1 Ser 696) I send you herewith two co-
pies of a proposal for a econtinuation of U. S. Navy support of my
research for an additional two years.

Your sincerely




	0317_001

